Minutes of Clerk's Supplemental Compensation Board June 16, 2010

A meeting was held on June 16, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. Members participating were Gary Loftin - chairman, Willie Deon, Jim Martin, Dot Lundin and Vernon Rodrigue.

After discussion it was recommended there would be an increase of \$100.00 in the supplemental pay. A motion was made by Willie Deon and seconded by Jim Martin for an increase of \$100.00 beginning on July 1, 2010. The motion carried with a unanimously vote.

Respectfully Submitted, Gary Loftin, Chairman